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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
GOD’S LOVING PLAN LESSONS 
 
As you are aware, throughout Scotland the agreed programme of study for Relationships and 
Moral Education in Roman Catholic Schools is God’s Loving Plan.   
 
Our classes are due to commence using this programme again after the Easter break. The 
content of lessons progresses and become more in depth as children move through the 
school.  Teachers have been trained by the Archdiocese to deliver the programme and they 
will do this with sensitivity. Each level has a workbook or worksheets and these may come 
home as part of the week’s homework.  Please ensure that you return these when required. 
 
All parents have been issued previously with a booklet from the Scottish Catholic Education 
Service (SCES) which outlines the basic idea and theology behind the programme.  If you 
haven’t received a copy of this one is available alongside this letter on the on St Patrick’s 
Primary School app, on the school website or by application to the school office for those 
requiring a paper copy. 
 
Should you have any questions about the content of the programme, please do not hesitate 
to contact me and I will be happy to help. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Marie Murphy 
Acting Head Teacher 
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